
I urge all the supervisors to vote no on the proposed Phase 3 cannabis expanision. The current system of 
permitting is not working. -The system needs to be fixed before opening up Phase 3. The present rules 
need to be enforced first. As its stands now, it like the wild west, just do what you want. The board 
needs to support the sheriff with more manpower.  

Please keep in mind that the voters of Mendocino County have already said they didn’t want 
large grows, and this Phase 3 is just an end run around the voice of the people. Keep our rangeland and 
agriculture protected from this end run.  
Let’s help the responsible, honest growers stay permitted, and start weeding out the bad apples who 
are raping our lands. 
Thank you, Michael Williams 

 


